
RE: HEAD LICE – “NITS”

It would be appreciated if you could notify the School if your child/children
has Nits.  The School will then attend to checking all pupils in that

classroom – or if necessary checking the entire School.

When there has been a report of Nits, there will be a notice placed in the
newsletter for all parents to check their child/children’s hair.

On the online Enrolment form please indicate Yes/No if you are happy
for the school to carry out a “Nit check” on your child/children’s hair

when required.

We thank you for your assistance with this matter.


